
 

 

 

 

5 February 2019 

 

SenterpriSys Listing Update 

 

We have been advised that the shares from the recent Initial Public Offering have been 

allotted and issued. A progress update on the software development project will be 

released as part of the half year accounts in the next two weeks. 

 

We recommend you contact Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited on                       

+61 (0)3 9415 4000 or 1300 850 505 (within Australia) to enquire about your holdings. 

 

We also ask you to refer to a list of brokers who are able to trade your shares on the NSX. 

https://www.nsx.com.au/investing/broker-directory/  

 

Please contact shareholderinfo@senterprisys.com or phone +61 (0) 7 3040 4939 for any 

further enquiries. 

 

Geoff Acton 

Company Secretary 
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